A short discussion was had to the problem with our water levels and the dam. We will
have further conversation at our August meeting.

The final drawing was for our 50/50. Jim Fehrman won $112.00 and returned it all to
the LPPOA. Thanks Jim.

This meeting closed at 11:45 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Nancy Phillips
Secretary/Treasure LPPOA



